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CALGARY PHILHARMONIC ORCHESTRA 
Roberto Minczuk, Music Director 

 
Announces the following vacancy 

 

SECTION VIOLA 
 
 

International Auditions will be held: Saturday, December 5, 2015 for 
Section Viola.  The Audition will take place in Calgary.  The successful 
applicant will commence at his/her earliest availability.  Weekly salary for 
this position will be not less than $1188.08 per week.  For more information, 
including the repertoire list, please refer to:  
 http://calgaryphil.com/join-us/orchestra-auditions/ 
 
Qualified musicians should e-mail a one-page resume to: 
  Michael Thomson, Personnel Manager 
 E-mail:  auditions@cpo-live.com with SECTION VIOLA in the 

subject heading. Deadline for applications is two weeks prior 
to the audition date. 

 
The musicians in the Calgary Philharmonic Society are Canadian members 

of the American Federation of Musicians, local 547. 
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